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Enterprise bargaining wage outcomes  

The Fair Work Commission’s latest fortnightly enterprise agreement statistical report 
(published on 26 February) shows that the average annualised wage increase (AAWI) in 
agreements lodged for approval between 13 September and 26 January was 3.9%.  

This is consistent with the latest Trends in Federal Enterprise Bargaining Report published 
by the Department of Employment and Workplace Relations, which shows that the AAWI 
for private sector enterprise agreements approved in the September 2023 quarter was 
3.9%.  

For further advice or assistance about any enterprise bargaining issues, please contact 
Stephen Smith, Principal of Actus Workplace Lawyers on 0418 461 183 or Email: 
stephen.smith@actuslawyers.com.au. 
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